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To whom this concerns, 
I strongly do not support removal of the Eklutna Dam. It is the cheapest form of renewable
energy for Anchorage that already exists at a time where we are experiencing shortages in
gas. Eklutna supplies 90% of Anchorage's drinking water. Removing the dam would be
completely irresponsible. 
Thank You, 
Jean Brooking

1035 W. 20th Avenue
Anchorage, Ak 99503
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